
Help Spread Joy this 
Christmas Season!

Once again, we’ve partnered with Battle Grove Elementary for a Christmas donation 
opportunity.  The school, which has a low income population of over 80%, has provided us 
with a list of 20 students in need this holiday season.  With the impacts that the pandemic 

has had on families, they are especially grateful for any donations! 

We have added these students to an “Angel Tree” on display in the lobby of TPA's 
corporate office.  Each tag on the tree is for an individual child.  It has their age, size and a 
short list of items on their list.  If you are inclined, please take a tag and help to make their 

Christmas one to remember!

  ** THIS IS OPEN TO ALL TPA EMPLOYEES! **

If you are short on time but would still like to help, you may Venmo or drop off money to me 
(Amy) before December 10th and I will happily shop on your behalf.  Amazon deliveries 

directly to the office are also a great option!  

If you want to help but can’t afford to purchase everything on a child's list, feel free to 
partner with a fellow employee or again, simply provide a small monetary donation and I’ll 

use it to fulfill any remaining items on their lists.  Please be sure to mark your items with the 
child's name shown on their slip of paper. 

Please drop all WRAPPED gifts to Amy’s office 
NO LATER than DECEMBER 20th!

**If you are interested in purchasing for 
additional children, there are plenty of local 
families in need of assistance this holiday 
season.  I didn’t want to over commit but can 
happily reach back out to them for more 
names/ lists. Please let me know if you’d like 
to help with additional donations. 




